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CITY OF HAMILTON 
M O T I O N 

   
General Issues Committee: September 2, 2015 

 

 
MOVED BY MAYOR F. EISENBERGER..……….……….……..……..……. 
 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR …………….….…..………………….…..……  

 
 
Proposed Naming the MacNab Transit Terminal after the late Frank Arthur Cooke 
 
WHEREAS, the late Frank Arthur Cooke joined the Hamilton Street Railway in 1946, after 
proudly serving in the Royal Canadian Artillery, to serve the citizens of Hamilton for four 
decades with the Hamilton Street Railway (HSR), retiring as President and General 
Manager; and, 
 
WHERAS, Frank Cooke also served as past President of the Canadian Urban Transit 
Association and was an active member of the Chamber of Commerce Transportation 
Committee;  
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That staff be directed to review the matter of naming the MacNab Transit Terminal after the 
late Frank Arthur Cooke and report to the Facility Naming Sub-Committee. 
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